
La Rentrée: A Winning Welcome
Join us on September 4th at the TeamNL House in La Villette, Paris,

for the Netherlands France Chamber of Commerce's La Rentrée
event, held this year at a special venue due to the Paralympics.

Together we will cheers to the Olympic summer and the upcoming
season in France.

Special premiere
Besides a networking drink, you will also have the chance to

exclusively watch the premiere of "Aim High, Dream Big", a 50-
minute film showcasing the journey of Paralympic athletes from

Great Britain, Germany, Turkey, and the Netherlands during the 2023
European Para Championships in Rotterdam. 

We look forward to welcoming you to an evening of inspiration,
connection, and celebration of the extraordinary spirit of para sport

together with the Dutch community in France.

Please note
Tickets for this event are €12.50 and can be purchased via this link,

after having created an account on the TeamNL website

For more informatiom, check out the NFCC’s website.

https://shop.ticketing.cm.com/teamnlhuisparalympischespelen/event/280894aa-bbab-4fcc-b1ac-05018f2c3584
https://nfcc.glueup.com/event/la-rentr%c3%a9e-a-winning-welcome-113465/

